
Methodist Specialty Care Center 
COVID-19 REPORT #56 

 
At a Glance:  No new cases.  Visitation remains closed.  See Additional Information below. 

 Last Updated  January 15, 2021 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Residents  
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0 
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents since last report 0 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0* 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Staff  
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff  0 
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff since last report O 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among staff  3* 
Deaths among Residents or Staff  
Deaths related to COVID-19 among residents 0 
Deaths related to COVID-19 among staff 0 
Total deaths related to COVID-19 at MSCC 0 
Reporting 3 or More Within The Last 72-hours  
Residents with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Staff with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Total residents and staff with new-onset of respiratory illness 0 
  

Additional Information 
There are three employees that are currently quarantining at home.  Our most recent test revealed no 
additional staff members that were positive.  All resident tests for the week were negative.  MSCC 
remains on “Outbreak Status” and unfortunately, visitation remains on hold.  The Rankin County 
positivity rate is now at 14.2%. We are now testing staff members twice per week, while residents 
remain on once per week testing.   
 
 Important Notice:  The first MSCC vaccine clinic will be held on Wednesday, January 20th.  The 
“second dose” clinic will be held on February 10th with an additional clinic, if needed, to be held on 
March 3rd.  There is still time for both staff and residents that have not signed up to be included.  If 
you want the vaccine, please contact Christy Byrd and let he know.  Thank you, Larry McKnight, 
Administrator.    
   
New updates will be posted by 5 p.m. each Friday unless there is an outbreak among residents.  MSCC 
continues to follow all CDC, CMS and State Health Department guidelines and regulations.  Our first 
concern is for the health and safety for all of our residents and staff members.     

• If you have questions about what we are doing to prevent the spread of the virus or about the 
care of your loved one, please do not hesitate to call the facility (601-420-7760). 

 
*To avoid confusion, we are now only reporting those staff members or residents who are CURRENTLY positive 
for the virus.  Numbers may change frequently as staff or residents are no longer considered positive for the virus 
or there is a change in categories.  If you have questions, please call.  


